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Dear Members, 

I would like to start by expressing my sincere appreciation, gratitude and heartfelt thanks for 

the many prayers, acts of kindness and generosity you exhibited on behalf of Sister. Louise and me 

during our recent sickness with COVID-19 known as the Coronavirus.  All your concerns and thoughts 

for us during this difficult time was not only a blessing but demonstrated your warmth and love as 

Christians.  Again, from the depts of our hearts, we thank you for your sincere prayers and acts of 

affection. 

 I recognize that you and other members have not worshipped publicly together in our corporate 

setting for many weeks.  Therefore, I along with the Officers of Greater Mount Carmel invites you to 

join us to restart our public worship Sunday, May 17, at the 10:45 hour.  There will be no Sunday 

School on that date.  Come and join your fellow members to worship and praise our Heavenly Father. 

 As a health and safety measure, I am asking you and other members to wear face masks.  If 

you do not have a face mask, you may improvise with a large handkerchief,  Wearing of disposable 

gloves is encouraged but optional, no handshaking, hugging, nor cheek kissing as is a customary 

practice among us, and please observe social distancing.  This will be an ongoing precautionary action 

to minimize your exposure or risk to the COVID-19 Virus until further notice. 

 Again, we look forward to seeing you in public worship, Sunday, May 17, at the 10:45 hour.  In 

the meantime, remain healthy and safe. 

Thank you and “TO God be the Glory! 

  

In Christ we serve, 

Clee E. Lowe  
Rev. Clee Earnest Lowe, Pastor 
Greater Mount Carmel Baptist Church of Scotlandville 
  

  

  


